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October 8, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardians,

Wood-Ridge High School will be hosting our annual Open House on October 16th from 6:30 to
8:30 pm for 8th grade students and their respective parents/guardians. During this evening,
administration, teaching staff, students, along with other key staff members, will be welcoming
you to the high school. Our goal is to share with you all of the impressive opportunities that we
offer students who will move into 9th Grade in the Fall of 2025.

The schedule for the evening includes:
- A presentation from the Administrative Team
- A Q&A session
- An informational session by departments held in our cafeteria led by our teaching staff

We look forward to seeing you on October 16th!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Raguseo-Ruiz and Mr. Sinclair


